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January 6, 2022 

 

To: City Council Members 

 Steve Parker, City Manager 

 

From:  Donna Dodgen 

 Mayor 

 

Re: Redistricting Committee 

 

With the resignation of Penny Follis from the City Council District 7, I felt it necessary to appoint 

a representative from that district.  Jason Biesenbach would like to serve on this committee.  

The item will be on the January 18th agenda for your consideration and approval.  Should you 

have any questions please give me a call. 

 


